NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING
The Board of Aldermen of the City of Valley View, Texas will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, September 23, 2025, at 6:00 pm at Valley View City Hall located at 308 W. Obuch St., Valley View, Texas 76272 to hear comments from the public regarding the proposed Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 beginning on October 1, 2025.

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's budget by $6,983 or 4.05% and of that amount $955 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.

A copy of the Proposed Budget is on file with the City Secretary for public review and inspection.  The City Secretary’s office is located at Valley View City Hall, 308 W. Obuch St., Valley View, Texas 76272 and is open from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday through Friday.  A copy of the Proposed Budget is also available on the City of Valley View’s website https://www.cityofvv.com/. Any person can attend and participate in the public hearing.



